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Dear Rowan parents and carers,  

 This week in Rowan Class we have been identifying and using adjectives, adverbs, verbs 

and prepositions. We wrote sentences about Leafman describing the setting he is in, what 

he is doing in the setting, how he is doing it and where he is doing it: Leafman is quickly 

flying over the misty mountains.  

In Maths this week we have been counting in 2’s and 5’s. We discovered that we can 

count things in pairs in 2’s-like socks and gloves. We coloured in every number in the 5 

times table on our number squares and discovered a pattern: 5, 10,15, 20- the ones 

digit will always be 5 or 0.  

In Science this week we learnt about healthy eating and designed our own healthy meals. 

We drew our food items on our plate templates; we made sure we included lots of 

vegetables as well protein and some carbohydrates.  

We painted lily pond pictures in Art this week, inspired by Claude Monet’s own painting 

and the piece of music ‘The Swan’ from ‘Carnival of the Animals’. We followed a special 

painting guide that showed us some of the brush techniques and colours that Claude 

Monet used. We used a dabbing motion for the leaves and a gliding motion to create our 

water and swan.  

Important upcoming dates and information:  

Wellies- If you would like to you can send your child into school with a pair of wellies 

now that the weather is changing, these can stay in school to be worn at break times. 

Please make sure your child’s name is in the pair of wellies.  

Homework went out two weeks ago. Please choose 4 activities from the 6 given. The due 

date for this is Friday 22nd October. Work can now be brought into school on this date 

to show to the class as part of our Homework Celebration. Let me know if you need me 

to resend any of the files.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Hearn and Mrs Hanrahan  


